
 
 
Good Morning Mr Banks, 
 
Please forward to Mr GJ Fort, 
 
 
I have already confirmed my wish to speak and attend the Public Enquiry, but I write to you 
both again now to add some further useful information. 
 
The site ref which my company Leigh Place Properties is owner of is GB7. 
Cala Homes also have an Option on this Site.( who I hope have commented) 
 
I still stand by what I sent on the 14/12/2018 in the Representation Form. 
 
This email relates to the documentation sent out on 14th October 2019 ref ID/4. 
 
My site GB7 is part of Matter 3. 
 
GB7 is raised in Issue(111) page 9/10 Question 6. 
 
To update, Woking Borough Council have now completed the purchase of the southern end 
of this site. 
They bought this part of the site to relocate the David Lloyd Heath Centre and a small number 
of Affordable Homes, 
the site is restricted with nearly a 3acre portion of wood land with a TPO on it. 
The delivery of 188 homes on this site which has been mentioned is not achievable. 
 
The northern end of the site nearest the town is now my only parcel remaining in the 
ownership of Leigh Place Properties. 
 
On 18 th October 2018, two members of the council proposed the amendment, now making 
this site as open space not to be developed. 
I have been told by a very senior member of the Council that one of these persons did not 
make the amendment !! ( I will leave it to you to make your own observations). 
 
In my initial representation I outlined why I thought this amendment should not be upheld and 
this site released to allow housing in the form of attached,semi detached, individual homes 
with gardens 
for all families hopefully from in and around Woking area. 
 
In Q 6 Page 10 3rd para, 
 
Is the area of local separation justified: as previously stated No, because in 2015 transaction 
with Council I give 10 acres of land for this purpose on the site. 
 
as a constraint on the wider....  : yes it is a constraint because expected build numbers for site 
cannot be achieved if this parcel of site in constrained. 
 
( flood mitigation ): I attach documents from environment agency , taking this site out of the 
flood zone. 
 
No it should not form the area of local separation. 
 
Mr Fort, if you do uphold this amendment, can you please advise on what can be done with 
the Site, as I will have to acquire an income from this land ? 
What type of business will be acceptable ? 
 
 
I thank you for your time in this process. 



Once again I must point out that I can only put me views and thoughts on the above as a lay 
person who has no formal grounding on these matters. 
As I have said before,I would like the opportunity to put my views forward, but there will be 
more experienced individuals at the Enquiry, so if I do not get the opportunity I hope all my 
comments 
are understood and considered. 
 
Assuring you of my best attentions. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
P Bocking 
Leigh Place Properties. 

 
 



 



 



 




